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Comments: My name is Tom Groebner.  I have used the trails in GMUG off/on for the last 32 years.  My wife and

I love being able to access the wilderness with motorized vehicles more and more, as we grow older.  We plan to

enjoy 4x4 routes in the near future, and would hate to see areas closed because of poor planning for natural

disasters that may cause road closures in the future, whereby we wouldn't be allowed to reroute the road

because of restrictions.  I fully support CORE, TPA, COHVCO, CSA, and COTD's views on this.  Please heed

their recommendations.  PLEASE choose Alternative C going forward as your new plan.  They have pointed out

discrepancies and inaccuracies on the map that need correcting, and I agree, we need to keep the flexibility open

to accommodate keeping roads open and maintained in the future.  Their recommendations for map updates and

re-zoning will be vital to the future of a sustainable GMUG.

 


